Levi Hanson

Regarding the EIS for PCBs in the Spokane River. We have a unique opportunity to uphold water
quality standards in the Spokane River and not fall prey to efforts by the Trump administration to
lessen standards. We've made progress and are working towards a future with a cleaner Spokane
River; let's not erase that effort in the face of pressure from polluters.

The residents of Spokane deserve and can have a healthy River once again. Thank you.



